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Happy June to you all!

By now you are in the thick of field trips, filing, organizing, and getting rid of the stacks of papers that have been on you desk all year etc. I want to wish you all a well-deserved restful summer vacation.  Take time to enjoy our beautiful surroundings across Maine, travel, visit family and friends, read for fun, and most of all do something that will re-energize you for your return in the fall.

I will be attending the NASN summer conference in Texas and hope to come back with many ideas to share for practice improvement tips, networking ideas, and more knowledge related to the students we care for daily.

I encourage each and every nurse in Maine to consider taking a day or better yet 3 days at Bates College July 22-24, 2014 to hear first-hand what is happening related to our practice and network with old and new friends, creative ways to strengthen and advance our practice in school nursing.

We are always looking for people to volunteer on the MASN board. We currently have openings for our education committee, NE chairperson, and By-laws (fill-in position). District directors always need an extra pair of hands to assist with local staff development opportunities. Consider helping for a specific event or taking a position on the board. You won’t be disappointed and you will be challenged professionally. Please contact Nancy Hoskins (nhoskins@rsu19.org) if you are interested in joining the board.  Also consider being part of focus groups. We will need nurses to assist Nancy Dube in developing the Epipen procedures, as an example.  We will have a summer board meeting retreat July 21, 2014, place TBD, and consider joining us!

Thank-you Maine nurses for keeping our students safe and healthy. Enjoy your summer!

Teresa
